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     It’s the end of Term 3 and what a fantastic term we have had! 

Every Monday the students enjoyed tennis for sport. We would like to

thank Tennis Australia for providing this great experience for our

students. 
We had our relay team represent our school at the PSSA Hunter

Regional Athletics Carnival in Newcastle. Well done Michael, Max,

Monty and Amber and thank you to all the parents for taking their

children to this event. 
We look forward to inviting our new Kindergarten children to our

Kinder Orientation next term. To help our new students get ready for

Big School, we are offering our new students to attend 3 sessions at

our school. Students will become familiar with our classrooms and our

school environment. Dates and more information will be sent out early

next term and a flyer will be displayed around the community. We

can’t wait to meet you!
We wish all families a safe and relaxing holiday. Students return

Monday 14th October. 
                                                

                                   Michelle Taylor
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A NOTE FROM THE
PRINCIPAL

As the school term comes

to an end, we wish

everyone a safe and

enjoyable holiday. We look

forward to seeing you on

the very first day back at

school. #EveryDayMatters



HUNTER REGIONAL
ATHLETICS CARNIVAL

The students were introduced
to the different types of

recyclable materials and the
importance of separating
waste properly. Hands-on
activities allowed them to

practice sorting items into the
correct bins, making the
learning experience both

engaging and practical. The
workshop presenter shared
inspiring stories about how

recycled materials are
transformed into new
products, sparking the

students' imaginations and
encouraging them to think

creatively about sustainability. 

recycling incursion
EnviroMentors



In maths we have been working
on describing position. It has
been fun making mazes and
explaining how to get from one
side to the other while also
avoiding the booby traps that
have been placed inside! The
students have also looked at
different types of maps and
have created their own of the
school.

In literacy K-2 have been
busy learning about
adjectives and verbs and
have been including these
in their own descriptive
writing. They are making
great progress with their
reading and have been
enjoying playing phonics
games.

WITH MS ROZE!!!
IN THE
CLASSROOM

Upcom
ing

Events
First day back for

students for term 4 -

      M
onday 14th October

Swimming - Change of

date! WEEK 6!!

SCHOOL PHOTOS -

Thurs 24th Oct

please wear school shirt!





Cattai Wetlands
Free holiday fun Thursday 10 Oct 10am-1pm 
Bring the family along to Cattai Wetlands for a Barrington Coast Explore
Day. There'll be guided tours, plant ID games, water bug activity,
birding talks, and a free sausage sizzle. Wear closed-in shoes, hat, long
pants, and bring a water bottle. Children must be accompanied by an
adult. No need to book. 

Newsletter
School Holidays and Term 4

Holiday fun
There’s so much for kids and
young people to do locally,
including Aussie Ark tours, guided
nature walks and family fun days.
Check out ‘What’s On’ these
holidays.

Park time 
Spring is a great time to use our
many local parks, playgrounds,
skateparks and reserves. Pack a
picnic or BBQ and you’ve got a great
free holiday activity. Check out the
bumper list of great locations to visit.
bit.ly/3B3pyrg

With the weather warming up,
many young people are looking
forward to the swim season.
Outdoor pools will open on 5
October. Check out pools and
beaches across the MidCoast. 

Pool time 

HSC Support
Free wi-fi, photocopying and
printing, weekdays 9am to 5pm at
Forster Library and Taree
Universities Campus. On some
evenings students get after-hours
access with snacks, and Domino’s
is thowing in pizza too.
Phone 7955 7001 for details.

Learner Drivers
If you’re supervising a learner
driver, come along to this free
workshop. You’ll get practical
advice on how to help your
learner become a safe driver.
Workshops will be in Gloucester,
Taree and Tuncurry in October.
Phone 7955 7372 to book.

Win in Water Week
Participate in Water Night on
Thursday 24 October and you
could win your school a
Duraplas water tank and
accessories valued at $3,500.
Sign up and don’t forget to
enter your school’s name in
the ‘Organisation’ section.
www.waternight.com.au

Spring is non-stop fun with
Old Bar Beach Festival, Stroud
Brick and Rolling Pin
Competition, Taree Show,
Wingham Music Festival,
Nourish to Flourish, Lakeside
Festival, Barrington Coast
Airshow, Bulahdelah Show
and much more.
Visit: Barringtoncoast.com.au

bit.ly/47vd1J6 bit.ly/4d6xrcW

Keep your eye out for free activities for the whole family from Council 
and its partners throughout Term 4. From fun at the Sustainability 
Centre in November to Tots’ Tours at the Gallery every month.

midcoast.nsw.gov.au/Get-involved/Whats-on

https://www.midcoast.nsw.gov.au/Community/Sport-and-recreation/Parks-and-reserves
https://waternight.com.au/
https://waternight.com.au/
https://barringtoncoast.com.au/whats-on
https://barringtoncoast.com.au/whats-on
https://barringtoncoast.com.au/whats-on/category/school-holiday-fun#results
https://www.midcoast.nsw.gov.au/Community/Sport-and-recreation/Beaches-and-public-pools/Public-Pools
https://www.midcoast.nsw.gov.au/Get-involved/Whats-on
https://www.midcoast.nsw.gov.au/Get-involved/Whats-on

